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Sporting Events 
Well done to all the pupils that have taken 
part in any sporting events this term, you 

have done fantastic. 
 

Athletics - 3rd place 
Netball - 2nd place 

Tag Rugby - First Place 
Football Final – lost 2-1 

 
We qualified in the Gymnastics, Tennis, 

Tag Rugby and Athletics in the Black  
Country Games 

Maternity Leave 
Mrs Hill will be going on her Maternity 

Leave just after the Half Term holidays.  
We would like to wish her all the best, 
and look forward to meeting the new  

Arrival. 

Sats Exams 
A big well done to all the year 2 & year 6 
pupils that have had their SATS Tests 
over the last week or 

so. You have all worked  
extremely hard over 
the past few months. 

Half Term Holiday 
As you are all aware we break up for Half 
Term Holiday today, so we hope you have a 
lovely holiday and we will see you all back 
at school on Tuesday 5th June 2018. 

Stay Safe!!! 

Breakfast/After School Club 
Should you require after school care that 
is Ofsted Registered and run by qualified 
staff, for your chid/children please call-

Hateley Heath Childcare Centre on 
07928 334763 (Joanne) or 01384 

567162 (Mary), the address is: Wiltshire 
Way, West Bromwich, B71 1JU. 

Holy Communion 
Please remember that it is Holy   

Communion at St Michaels on Sunday 
10th June 2018 at 

10.00am. 
 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Test 
Good luck to the year 1 children who are 
due to take the Phonic Screening Test 

which will be commencing  
Monday 11th June 2018 

  

Please remember that trainers are not 
to worn as part of the school uniform. 




